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1. The committee members continued work on university advising policy by presenting advising 

training during University Week in August 2015. 
2. The committee met during fall and spring semesters, created working subcommittees with 

specific goals. 
3. Subcommittees met and present findings to the committee members regarding aspects of 

advising policy. 
4. Chair worked with IT on the creation of an advising home page. 
5. The committee members met and prepared for advising in fall and spring. 
6. The committee members met and prepared for summer PREP sessions during the spring 2016 

semester. 
7. Advising communication continues through summer with committee members and deans’ 

offices. 


